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From: Journal of Cardiovascular Diseases & Diagnosis <editor.jcdd@omicsinc.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 8:30 AM 
To: Walker, Lori 
Subject: Editorial Board Reformation  
  
Dear Dr.  Walker Lori, 
Greetings from Journal of Cardiovascular Diseases & Diagnosis 
Hope you are doing well 
Thank you for your immense support towards the success of our Journal. 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts who are serving the prestigious 

role as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
In order to increase the Journal visibility in the scientific community, we are hereby “Reforming the 

Editorial Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance and confirmation mail to be a 

part of honourable Editorial Board. 
  
We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 
  
Looking for longlasting scientific relationship. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Regards 
Kathew Andrews  
Editorial Assistant  
Journal of Cardiovascular Diseases & Diagnosis 
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